LA

Dibble, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2010 12:38 PM

To: ‘tammyrichardson777@gmail.com’

Cc: Ajhar, Rebecca

Subject: Concrete Batching Plant Air General Permit Registration Form-Change of Ownership Renewal

Dear Ms. Tammy Richardson,

This is just a friendly reminder following our recent conversation of Friday, July 9, 2010 and our earlier conversation and
subsequent e-mail on Friday, June 18, 2010 regarding the incomplete registration form submitted by Mr. Rob Brue on
behalf of A-PLUS MASONRY & CONCRETE PUMPING LLC.

| will need all requested information no later than close of business, Thursday, July 15, 2010. If not received by then, | will

have to deny A-PLUS MASONRY's entitlement to operate and | really don't want to have to do that.

To recap, on Page 9 of the form | need a Description of Reasonable Precautions to be taken for fugitive dust emissions
that may be over and above what has been checked in the check boxes. :

On Page 10 of the form, | need equipment details (process equipment as well emission control equipment) such as:

SILOS - How many & identify each
1. Name of Manufacturer of each
2. Model # of each
3. Capacity of each (in BBLS, Tons, or Cu.Yd.)
4. Product contained in each

DUST COLLECTORS, BAGHOUSES or VENT FILTERS
1. Attached to which equipment
2. Name of Manufacturer of each
3. Model # of each
4. Filter areas

BATCHER/MIXER & TRUCK LOADOUT
1. Identify any associated emission control measures or equipment associated with the process.

You can send all of the information requested via e-mail and | will simply attach your e-mail as an addendum to the
current form.

If you have any questions, comments or concerns please e-mail or call.
Thank you for your attention to this matter and have a great day.

Sincerely yours,

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586



FAX (850) 922-6979
ICG-#345

ickson.Dibbl .S fl.us

AT
A Commaricate

ir plain language

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may
therefore be subject to public disclosure
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